

June 1, 2017

Dear Orland Park Board of Trustees,

The Orland Park Area Chamber of Commerce would like to share the results of a recent member survey regarding the Cook County ordinances. We hope this information will be helpful prior to your vote on Monday, June 5.

- 73% of respondents were against the Cook Country ordinance raising the minimum wage incrementally to \$13 by 2020.
- 70% of respondents were against the Cook Country ordinance which would allow employees to accrue up to five days of paid sick time each year.

Sincerely,

Felicitas Cortez Executive Director